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Dear Barker Families: 
 
This message contains important information regarding the return of school district property as well as 
student pickup of personal belongings at the end of this academic year. 
  
As previously stated, the last day of student instruction is Friday, June 12.  Pickup and drop off of items 
will be held the following week and follow the procedures listed below.  
  
Pickup and drop off will occur on Monday, June 15 from 9:30 am to 12:00 pm and Tuesday June 16 
from 3:00 – 5:30 pm for all district students.  
 
All personal belongings of students in Prek-6 will be available for pickup at the old middle school doors 
on the Haight Road side of the campus. Swimsuits that were left on campus will be put out on a table 
outside and parents can find the one that belongs to their child. They have all been cleaned.  
 
All personal belongings of students in Grades 7-12 will be available for pickup at the high school gym 
entrance.  
 
All students, PreK-12, who have Google Chromebooks, Hotspot devices, library books, textbooks or 
other items that belong to the school will be returned to the small gym doors.  This is the same location 
where we handed out the technology items earlier in the year.  This is on the Quaker Road side of 
campus.  
  
** If you are picking up for multiple students, it may help move the process faster by bringing their 
names and grade levels written down on a piece of paper.  Please do not leave your vehicle during this 
process, except for the swimsuit retrieval.  
  
We understand that this may involve up to three different stops around the campus for families. 
However, it is important that we keep our materials organized as we handout belongings and recollect 
property.  
  
Thank you all for your continued help and patience throughout this process. 
 
Michael Carter 
Principal, Barker Central School District 
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